EXECUTIVE MEETING

Date: Dec 12 ,2011

Time: 6:30pm

Attendees



Regrets

Lloyd Donovan


Barry MacDonald



Ervin Roberston


Ken Doucette

Gary MacLean


Joe MacNeil




Gary Rideout



Ruth McLagan




Keith Hawley



Jill Humphries

Terry Grant

Agenda Items:

Member Mail Out for 2012

· We agree to have our membership renewal letter ready to be mailed by Jan 05, 2012
· There will be no changes in the fee structure for 2012
· The executive agrees to meet on Jan 05, 2012 to process the member mail out
· The executive agrees to draft a letter to be sent with the mail out
 Member Code of Conduct

· The executive reviewed a later from Park staff regarding the behavior of a few of our members on the golf course.

· The executive agreed to review this information an act accordingly

AGM

· The 2011 AGM will be held on Sunday Jan 29,2012 @ 2:00 PM, St John’s Hall
Financial

· Ervin gave a brief outline of our financial position as of the end of Nov 2011
· Terry advised that we have yet to be reimbursed for our handicap cards which were returned to the NSGA. He will check on this
Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm

Next Meeting Jan 05/2012 @ 6:30pm
